
  
Please be informed of the changes related to COVID-19 in the School of Nursing.  

  
• Effective June 21, 2021, students, staff, and faculty will follow the Linfield University 

policies for masking in classes and activities. The policies depend on the person’s COVID 
vaccination status and personal preference. The ELC supplies KN95 masks to all 
students, staff and faculty as requested or needed.  See attached flyer and link below. 
This overrides the previous temporary uniform policies for on-campus clinical 
experiences. Students still follow clinical agency guidelines when off campus. 


